
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Friday, April 

15, 2022. 
 

_____ The deadline to sign up for Track is Monday, April 18.  You must 

have your current physical on file and required online forms complete to be 

on the Track team.  We will not have Track practice on Fridays, just 

Monday through Thursday until 4:40 PM. 

_____ Mr. Kermodie is hosting a Rebel Math Society Symposium on 

Fractals on Thursday, April 21, from 3 – 4 PM in room 403.  Anyone who 

wants to play with forgotten mathematics is welcome to attend.  Remember 

to sign up for the 4 PM Activity Bus if you need a ride home.   

_____ You are invited to participate in the Annual EPS Art Show. Eleven 

categories of visual arts will be scored and included in this year’s show. Art 

will be displayed for public viewing from May 12 – June 2. All student entry 

forms and artwork must be submitted to the Community Resource Center 

by April 22. Check the announcement on the Gateway webpage for more 

information. 

_____ Attention 8th graders: If you would like to help plan, support, and 

promote projects and events in your community, consider applying to join 

the Mill Creek Youth Advisory Board.  This is a great way to develop 

leadership and communication skills, accountability, and professionalism.  

The deadline to apply is Friday, April 29; applications are available in the 

kiosk outside the Counseling Office. 

_____ You can now order Gateway gear anytime; there are lots of new 

options available. Check out the link on the PTSA website; ordering is all 

online.  

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 


